

The Trustees
NINEVEH CHARITABLE TRUST
Park Farm
Frittenden Road
Biddenden
Ashford
Kent
TN27 8LG

24th July, 2019

Dear Trustees.

I am writing to let you know how thrilled and delighted we were to receive your very generous donation of £1,000 towards the creation of the Bury Hospice Patient Garden. This garden will be for the benefit of patients, families and carers, accessible to wheelchair users and have raised beds, making it easier for patients to tend to the garden themselves. We only receive funding for one in four of our patients, so the money we have received from you to help provide an additional facility is very much appreciated.

As I explained in my application, many patients would dearly love to carry on gardening at home, but are prevented by a life-limiting illness that limits their capacity to carry out some of the physical tasks associated with gardening. For so many people undergoing cancer treatment, gardening would provide them with relaxation and stress relief, which is incredibly important to anyone who is not only fighting against a disease, but often enduring the harsh treatments that go hand in hand with it.

From all of our patients and their families, thank you SO much!

With very best wishes

Michelle King

Corporate & Trusts Fundraiser

Tel: 0161 797 748

Email: michelleking@buryhospice.org.uk



Bury Hospice Reg. Office: Rochdale Old Rd, Bury BL9 7RG T: 0161 725 9800 F: 0161 723 0662 W: buryhospice.org.uk Registered Charity Number: 1136843 Registered Company No: 07299003 Registered in England

Ramsbottom